
 
 

Press Release 

Proposals to improve the institutional framework for the provision of benefits 
to vulnerable electricity consumers 

The Ombudsman submitted to the Minister of Environment and Energy its  
observations on the current regulatory framework for the inclusion of electricity 
consumers in the Social Tariff for Households (KOT) and the Register of Vulnerable 
Customers (MEP), as well as relevant proposals aimed at enhancing benefits and 
rights.  
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